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Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 12:23 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL]} DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear To Whom It May Concern,

| have been feeling very distressed upon hearing the news of a potential organic waste dump so close to my home - |
already have a rodent problem and don’t need any more rodents in my home.

In addition, | have grandchildren attending the local primary school and there is already enough traffic in the area
and this will have an adverse affect on us.

I strongly urge you not to approve this development.

Kind regards,
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